
April 22, 1982 

Hs. I(. 

Mississauga, Ontario 

Dear 1'f_s. K. 

THE UNIVERSITY TRIBUNAL 
THE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO 

TORONTO. CANADA 

M5S 1A4 

REGISTERED MAIL 

CONFIDENTIAL 

FILE: 1981/82-16 

At a hearing on April 21, 1982 the Tribunal considered the following 
charges agains·t you: 

1. that on Friday, January 15, 198 2, you knowingly obtained 
unauthorized assistance on a term test in 1-fathernatics 132Y, 
in that the term tes-t subPJitted under your name for credit 
was written by someone other than yourself, contrary to 
Section E. l(a} (i) and Section G. 6(a) (iv) and Cv) of the 
University of Toronto Code of B"ehaviour on Academic Matters; 

2. that on Friday, January 15, 198 2, on a term test in l'athematics 
132Y you did knowingly represent as your own work what was in 
fact the work of another, in that the term test submitted 
under your name for credit was written by someone other than 
yourself, contrarv to Section E.l(a)(ii) and Section G.6(a)(iv) 
and (v) of the University of Toronto Code of Behaviour on 
Academic Matters. 

The Tribunal found you guilty of both charges and imposed the following 
sanctions: 

a mark of zero in MAT 132Y 

suspension from the University of Toronto from the end 
of the 1981/82 winter session until January, 1983. 
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The jury based the sanctions on the following reasons: 

the jury rejected a suggestion made by counsel for Miss 
I(. that, if suspension from the university were to 

be ordered, the period of suspension ouµht to apply to 
the 1981/82 academic session. It was the jury's position 
that 1¥\s· I(. should be permitted to complete the 
1981/82 winter session but that she should then be 
suspended until January, 1983. 1ne jury cited the 
student's age, cultural background, the state of her 
health at the time of the offence and the fact that 
she pleaded guilty as influencing its decision. 

I am forwarding to you and the University Discipline Counsel information 
rer,arding rights of appeal. The deadline for filing an appeal is May 13th. 

Sincerely, 

PATRICK S. PHILLIPS 
Secretary, Academic Tribunal 

PSP / co 
Encl. 


